
 

 

 

 

 

PJ DAY FOR THE KIDS 
DECEMBER 11, 2020 

…because cancer wasn’t cancelled! 
 

Cancer hasn’t stopped during the pandemic, so neither can PJ Day for the Kids. 
As long as children are battling cancer and our expert staff are treating them, the 

Center for Cancer & Blood Disorders needs your support. 
 

THE STUDENTS AND STAFF OF 
SOUTH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

ARE INVITED TO DONATE $1 OR MORE FOR THE PRIVILEGE OF 

CHOOSING TO WEAR PJS FOR THE DAY 
…BECAUSE KIDS IN TREATMENT DON’T HAVE A CHOICE! 

 
Canned goods will also be accepted for the Windsor Locks Food Pantry!! 

 
For more information and to locate your team/school online to make a gift, visit:  

http://give.connecticutchildrens.org/goto/SES 
 

Please make checks payable to Connecticut Children’s Medical Center Foundation. 
 

All proceeds benefit the Center for Cancer & Blood Disorders at Connecticut Children’s. 

Wear appropriate attire for school/weather. No slippers, please. 

 

https://secure2.convio.net/ccmcf/site/TR/CommunityEvent/General?px=1134363&pg=personal&fr_id=1290

